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There is much fruit in the Tentmakers Bible Mission ministry. 

You are a big part of it. 

THANK YOU for your continued and faithful participation! 

   

  

 



  

 

HELEN’S BIRTHDAY! 

 

This year was Helen’s 70th birthday. I took her to Denver to the Aquarium 

Restaurant near downtown. It was so special to sit next to the aquarium and 

watch the big fish swim as we had our lunch. Later, divers came into the tank, 

and, among other things, they fed the fish. 

After lunch we travelled to Estes Park, near Loveland CO, and went into the 

Glass Factory.  Then went and got some coffee and sat down by the stream to 

listen to it gurgle and babble as we peacefully talked.  It was a special birthday 

for both of us. 

   

 

Pray for the Tentmaker Missionaries 

It is fascinating to watch the missionaries and their ministries from the Home 

Office.  So many things come into play as some missionaries continue to do 

what they have been doing for a long time.  Others are shifting, figuring out how 



 

their ministry needs to transition to another step. 

Perhaps others are straining to determine if the Lord wants them to turn to 

another direction. Then, there are those who are deciding which town or city is 

the neediest and most strategic to begin to plant a new church. Each 

missionary is responsible to the Lord to obey Him precisely for his own part of 

the ministry as a whole. 

 

As they sift through the requirements of their ministries, they need your prayer 

for the Lord to give them understanding and wisdom to make decisions. 

   

 

  

 

Living in La Grange is wonderfully unique. We have several visitors during the 

year. Recently Michiko B. from Nebraska dropped by for a visit. We all had a 

great time.  She and her husband are some of our ministry supporters. 

   

 



  

 

The gurgling babbling brook in Estes Park, Colorado 

   

  

 

 

 

 

Three Books 

I have read and am in the middle of reading three books you might want to 

consider. The first was published in 1977 and is named “Eskimos now the 

world” by Gleason H. Ledyard. It is a biography of a husband and wife who 

minister in extreme conditions. 

 

Next is a book by Dr. Tony Beckett called “Dancing With God”.  As believers, 

some of us sit on the sidelines and overlook God’s invitation for us to live. 

 



 

Third is written by a Tentmakers missionary, Frank W.R. Benoit.  Originally in 

Spanish, this is an in-depth look at both sides of the issues of the sign gifts. 

“Not by Ignorance An Explanation of Cessationism” is an important reference 

book on this subject. 

  

  

  

  

   

 

 

The day a person makes his final rejection of Jesus the Messiah 

is his saddest day. 

  

But the one who believes in Jesus, that He died on the cross for his sins, was 

buried and rose again on the third day, that is his most triumphant day. 

 

 

 

 

We are quickly approaching the rush and scrunch of holidays. We ask the 

Lord to bless you and your families during this time, and that He will give 

you much fruit, joy and peace as you serve Him. 

  

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

MERRY CHRISTMAS. 

HAVE A WONDERFUL NEW YEAR. 

  

Our love to you in Christ, 

Terry and Helen 

  

  

 


